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Submit your questions in the Brainstorm suggestion boxes, call the Brainstorm Hotline at
8-5777 or send an e-mail to brainstorm.

I would like to suggest that

a distribution list be estab-

lished for the alerts from IS,
RIS, Mysis, Pyxis, etc. The lists
would only have to include staff
that has security access to the sys-
tem. There are times that my cur-
rent and deleted e-mail folders are
jammed up with alerts when sys-
tems are up and down and they
don't pertain to me. I don't have
time to clean my deleted e-mails
on a daily basis, and I would
guess that there are many others
that don't clean their’s either. If
they don't have time to establish a
list, I would be very happy if I had
the ability to "opt off” of a list by
replying to an e-mail with "delete
my name” on the subject line. By
eliminating some of this random
mail I would think that we would
have more available memory in
the entire system.

Your idea is a good one and

is something that we have

on the drawing board, but
do not have a timetable for com-
pletion as there are many other
projects with a higher priority.
Another solution for you would be
to create a rule on Outlook that
would automatically feed the
downtime alerts to a separate fold-
er. The problem with that is that
they would all go there, and you
would not be informed if an alert

came out that did pertain to you
and your job. If you want to create
this rule, please e-mail the Help
Desk, and they can send you
instructions.

Are there two employee

shuttles running in the

morning and afternoon?
There are many employees who
work this shift, and there has been
numerous times where the shuttle
leaves someone in the lot because

the bus is full.

Thank you for your question

about shuttle service. There

have been two drivers in the
morning, but one of our drivers for
the afternoon went on leave unex-
pectedly, and the position took
longer than anticipated to fill. We
apologize for the inconvenience.

Why doesn’t Luther

Midelfort get involved with

Meals on Wheels? It would
be good PR and an added benefit
to the community.

While Meals on Wheels is

certainly an excellent pro-

gram and a benefit to our
community, the Food & Nutrition
Services Department is unable to
consider playing an active role in
the program at this time due to
other core obligations.

As the weather becomes

colder and wet with rain

and snow, will we have
more rugs in front of the new turn-
style entrance of MCLC? This
would eliminate a lot of mess and
the chance of a patient slipping.
We could have one big rug or more
than just the one that is there now.

We are currently reviewing

samples of different styles

so that the mat we place
there will be functional, but attrac-
tive. The plan is to have mats
placed at all of our entrances with-
in the next few weeks.
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Answer to LEO Poll!

Recently, a poll on LEO showed
that many employees don’t
know what number to call in an

emergency. The emergency num-
ber at LH and MCLC is:

8-3333

If the situation is life threatening:

e (Call 8-3333

* Request Code Blue Team

¢ Give exact location

* Indicate if person is less than 13
years old

If you dial “0,” the call goes with
the other nonpriority calls which
are answered in the order they are
received. This may result in a
delay. At the Clairemont Campus,
dial 8-6789.



